      KIDS DESERVE CLEAN AIR AT SCHOOL,
       NOT POLLUTION FROM TRI-CITY ROCK

        JOIN FREMONT KIDS & PARENTS
                IN A COMMUNITY RALLY

     SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2019 at 12 NOON
            
                     IN FRONT OF TRI-CITY ROCK
                43157 OSGOOD ROAD, FREMONT
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Over a thousand kids attend Stratford School, Grimmer Elementary and Averroes High located next to Tri-City Rock’s concrete batch plant. Tri-City Rock’s emissions go onto the school grounds, exposing kids to particulate matter pollution that can cause asthma and other health problems.

Join us to demand that Tri-City Rock move to a location away from kids and families, and comply with all air pollution limits.

Sponsored by Fremont Clean Air for Children, Greenaction for Health and Environmental Justice and the California Environmental Justice Coalition 
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